01.9.2019

To
Mike Howell — Building Dept

From
Samantha - Baldwin County
9-1-1

cc

Re
Rita Parker Ln

Baldwin County 9-1-1 Addressing Dept.

Memo

Comments:

It has been brought to our attention that some residents of Rita Parker Lane wish to have
their easement running south named Rita Parker Lane S. \We have approved this request and
made these residents aware of the address change that will occur as a result of this change.
We spoke to each property owner that would be affected by the address change and each
approved the upcoming change if the road name is approved. Please notify our office of your

decision to approve this addition dof Rita Parker Lane S.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact our office at 251-947-5911.

Tel 251-947-5911
Fax 251-947-2740

23130 McAuliffe Drive
Robertsdale, AL 36567 ADDRESSING@BALDWIN911.0RG
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Write a description for your map.




